
 
 

 

 

Weekly Bulletin 09/10/2020 
 
Dear parent 
 
The weeks are flying by and here we are in mid-October already! 
 
Class 4 start to the day 
Many thanks to our Class 4 parents for bringing their children to the pedestrian gate at 9.05am. 
This is really helping us to help preserve the grass on the green and to protect children’s shoes as 
the weather becomes wetter and wetter! 
 
Parent consultations (week beg 12th and 19th Oct) 
Many thanks to our parents who have booked their telephone consultation. You will receive an 
email a few days before your appointment which will give you a brief overview of your child’s 
current attainment, Next Steps and end of year target in reading, writing and maths. 
 
Dancing Fridays  
We are loving our dancing sessions with Dancing Sam at the end of a busy week of hard work. 
Please use the link below to access videos of our dancing sessions below- 
 
https://www.roecliffe.n-yorks.sch.uk/school-blog/fridays-are-fun-with-dancing-sam-check-out-our-
class-videos/ 
 
Flu Vaccinations 
The deadline to register your child for their school flu vaccination is Sunday 25th October. Please 
ensure you have registered your child if you wish to receive this vaccination in school. 
 
House points winners 
The winning house this week is  XXXXXX. Congratulations to the children in XXXXX! 
 
Head Teacher awards 
Our Head Teacher award children this week are -  
Class 1 - Lao S 
Class 2 -  Isabella C 
Class 3 - Jack W 
Class 4 -   
A huge well done to these children - you must feel very proud! 
 
Busy week 
Class 1  
The children have been busy singing and putting actions to nursery rhymes. Humpty Dumpty has 
been a big hit and the children have been doing experiments with eggs! 
Class 2  
Class 2 children have been learning about their organs in their body. The children replicated 
outlines of their own bodies in chalk on the playground and drew in their organs! In maths Class 2 
have been practising odd and even numbers and number bonds. 
Class 3 
This week Class 3 have been learning about Mount Vesuvius and continuing their newspaper 
report. The children also now know lots more about their teeth! 



 
Class 4 
Class 4 have been listening and appraising soft rock music in music lessons, learning algebra in 
maths, practising how to write and speak in French for  “How many…?” and answering “There 
are/I have….” 
 
A busy week of learning for all of us! 
 
We wish you an enjoyable weekend,  
 
Take care,  
Mrs Briggs 


